Docket No. 030-01881

License No. 20-06006-02

New England Memorial Hospital
ATTN: Frank J. Perez, FACHE, President
and Chief Executive Officer
5 Woodland Road
P.O. Box 9102
Stoneham, Massachusetts 02180

Dear Mr. Perez:

Subject: "tine Inspection No. 030-01881/93-001

This letter refers to your December 20, 1993 correspondence, in response to our December 8, 1993 letter.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

No reply to this letter is required.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By: Jenny M. Johansen

Jenny M. Johansen, Chief Medical Inspection Section Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards

CC

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Massachusetts
Dan H. Rich, M.D., Radiation Safety Officer
7404050040 740314
PDR ADOCK 03001881

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY - S:\PENDING\NEMH.RL - 03/08/94

RETURN ORIGINAL TO REGION I



bec:

Region I Docket Room (w/concurrences)

DRSS:RI Czerwinskyj/amw

3/10/94

DRSS:RI Johansen

3/14/94